
 

 

Dear Sirs and Madams, 

In response to emerging questions we herewith inform you that Comarch S.A. has set in motion all of 

the procedures aimed at ensuring business continuity and service provision in the event of a situation of limited 

staff availability due to the SARS-CoV-2 virus epidemic, hereinafter referred to as "COVID-19". The 

Management Board of Comarch S.A. are constantly monitoring the epidemiological situation and in the case 

of deficiencies of employees in the individual business units to an extent that would have endangered the 

continuity of services rendered, is prepared to make a decision without delay on announcing a crisis situation 

and imposition of measures designed to reduce the impact of the COVID-19 on the continuity of company’s 

activities. In case of such necessity, Comarch S.A. is prepared to ensure business continuity and support the 

implementation of key areas, in particular through redeployment of employees between different Comarch 

organizational units within one location, redeployment of employees between different locations, as well as to 

implement these processes by employees carrying out the work outside the place of their permanent 

performance (remote work). 

We also provide that Comarch S.A. is fully prepared for the introduction of conduct operational 

activities in a crisis situation, both in the organizational and infrastructural terms. 

I would also like to inform you that in the interest of safety of our employees and business partners, 

Comarch S.A. has taken the necessary preventive measures to reduce the risk of the COVID-19 virus infection, 

in particular by: 

1) prohibition on business trips for Comarch employees to countries at risk of an COVID-19 epidemic 

indicated in the announcements published by the Chief Sanitary Inspector; 

2) the introduction of a 14-day quarantine period for employees returning from countries at risk of the COVID-

19 epidemic; 

3) informing Comarch employees about the guidelines and recommendations of the State Sanitary Inspection 

and the Minister of Health regarding the basic preventive principles of risk-mitigation of the COVID-19 virus 

infection; 

4) providing additional funds for hand disinfection in every Comarch building. 

We're fully prepared to meet our commitments to our employees and business partners. 

 


